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EXTRA SERVICES PROPOSAL FOR CONSTRUCTION
INSPECTION OF THE PARDALL ROAD IMPROVEMENTS

Dear Mr. Pearson and Mr. Neyra:

It is our understanding that the Pardall Road Improvement project was originally
scheduled for completion sometime in mid December of 2008. At present it our
understanding based on our assessment of the Contractor’s performance and their

- latest project schedule, that the estimated project completion will be sometime in

mid April of 2009. The following is a breakdown of some of the causes of project

- extensions and delays:

Goleta Waterline extensions 35 days
Strom drain modifications 15days
Additional dry utility relocations 20 days
Additional utility company coordination 10 days
Additional merchant coordination 10 days
Current total amount of time extensions/delays 90 days

Consequently, we will only be able to staff the project until January 10, 2009.
Should the County desire Penfield & Smith to continue to provide construction

- inspection for the remainder of the project, we would request that additional services

be authorized.

- We've estimated that there are approximately 63 work days between January 10,

2009 and April 18, 2009, this accounts for holidays but not rain days. Should the
County desire Penfield & Smith to continue to provide construction inspection for the
remainder of the project, we would request that additional services be authorized in
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the amount of $58,000.00 (63 working days X 8 hrs/day X P&S 2009 Senior Inspector prevailing wage
rate of $115/hr, including reimbursable expenses. We have included a total of five days for work
performed following the final date of completion for final walk through and compilation of project
documentation.

This cost is based upon the construction time running through April 18, 2009.

If actual construction time is less, our costs will also be less. There may also be periods of time during
construction when the need for our services will not be as great as projected. We will make every effort
to minimize the time we spend on this project, without sacrificing the quality of our work. We also
understand that prevailing wage rates apply to the services we propose to perform.

We appreciate the opportunity to present this proposal to the County of Santa Barbara. If there are any
portions of this proposal that require clarification, or if you wish to discuss any particular item, please
contact me at 729-0041. We look forward to continuing to work with you on this project.

Very truly yours,

PENFIELD & SMITH

Gino P. Filippin, P.E.
Principal Engineer
R.C.E. 57254 (Expires 12-31-09)

16690\GPF Extra Services Proposal 12-09-08.doc




